
Trees along Carterville Road 
 

From Chaz Addis, Urban Forester: 

“I just took a drive along Carterville Rd and it looks to me like the 
trees and shrubs have recently been pruned back. I’m not sure 
who took care of the area, but I do know open space areas are 
usually taken care of by our Parks department, so it may have 
been them. Please let me know if the neighborhood has any 
further ques�ons.” 

 
From Doug Robins, Parks & Rec Assistant Director: 

“James Cornaby led a group of volunteers that performed much 
tree work along Carterville Trail on the United Day of 
Service.  Carterville Road is mostly within Orem City boundaries, 
so Parks & Recrea�on would not have been involved in clearing 
tree limbs from that street.” 

 

From Sarah Asay, Carterville Neighborhood: 

“Trees have been trimmed.” 

(see photos) 
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